	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	Jay Runner, State Coordinator

	SUMMARY OF March 2011 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

       Prepared materials and mailings for the 2011 ICAE/ILCAE Symposium 



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 11

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Conference Call
        Ag Legislative Day - Springfield

        Illinois FFA Foundation Board Meeting – Springfield
        2011National Ag Ed Summit – Orlando, FL
        2011 Illinois Ag Ed Report meeting with Rod Roberts – Champaign
        2011 IACCAI Articulation Conference – ICC, East Peoria  

        P-20 Ag Pipeline Meeting – Springfield

        FY12 FCAE RFP Meeting – Parkland College, Champaign

        IAITC Program Council Meeting – Bloomington

        ICAE/ILCAE Symposium & Meeting – Lincoln Land College, Springfield

        CTE-CR FY12 planning Meeting - Springfield

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 2

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

        Sent weekly messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

        

	IV.  Miles Traveled  -1193

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  I attended the 2011 National Ag Ed Summit in Orlando.  It was a great event to learn from other state leaders in Agricultural Education ways and means that we can impact student success in the classroom using agricultural education.  The topic of SAEs was discusses to length, exploring how we may broaden the scope to encompass the growing number of non-traditional agriculture students.  Everyone agreed that SAEs are a critical part of our program. 

We had our second P-20 Ag Pipeline Project Meeting focusing on collecting additional information around the development of “Career Profiles” and the “P-20 Ag Pipeline Measurement Tool”.   Ag Legislative Day is an important time for students and teachers to communicate their gratitude to legislators for the continued support of the Ag Ed line item in the ISBE budget.  Communications must continue until a budget is signed.  At this year’s ICAE/ILCAE Symposium we hosted our first “webinar” titled “The State of Illinois Agricultural Education – Value Added to Education”.  It was a tremendous success with many great presentations advocating the value of agricultural education developing student success.  Much of the success goes to Dave Mouser, ICAE Chair for his vision and Luke Allen, District 2 FCAE Program Advisor for the event together.  We hope to have the video posted soon on the www.agriculturaleducation.org website.    

	

	

	

	


